
BEMIDJI AREA SCHOOLS 

BEMIDJI, MINNESOTA 

 

 

DATE: MARCH 20, 2023 

 

TO: SCHOOL BOARD 

 

FROM: DR. JEREMY OLSON, SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS 

 

SUBJECT: SECOND READING AND ADOPTION OF SBR 100-10-3R:PUBLIC 

PARTICIPATION IN SCHOOL BOARD MEETINGS/COMPLAINTS 

ABOUT PERSONS AT SCHOOL BOARD MEETINGS AND DATA 

PRIVACY CONSIDERATIONS 

 

COMMENTS: 

 

We have updated our Public Participation in School Board Meetings/Complaints about Persons 

at School Board Meetings and Data Privacy Considerations policy.  This policy will bring 

practices regarding public participation in school board meetings/complaints about persons at 

school board meetings and data privacy considerations into compliance with current practice.   

 

 


